An Coimisitin um Pa na Seirbhise Poibli

PUBLIC SERVICE PAY COMMISSION

12 July 2018

Dr Donal O’Hanlon

President

Irish Hospital Consultants Association
Heritage House

Dundrum Office Park

Dublin 14

Dear Dr O’Hanlon,

The Commission acknowledges receipt of correspondence dated 6™ July 2018. The
Commission has noted the points made in that correspondence and they will be taken into
consideration, however due to time constraints it is not possible to have additional meetings
with any of the parties.

Yours sincerely,
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Chairman
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